
As an Oregonian, I oppose this. The guarantee of a citizens rights is not a "loophole". If a law-abiding citizen wishes to purchase a 
firearm, as is their Constitutional right as an American, no government entity should be given ultimate power to prevent it. For 
example: What if the person trying to purchase a firearm is a single mother, wanting protection from a previous abusive partner? Do 
her rights to self-protection for her and her family effectively end due to a slow-moving system? This proposal removes all motivation 
for a speedy background check and invites backdoor, underhanded infringement on personal firearm rights. If the current system in 
place cannot handle its responsibilities and duties to provide timely background checks, then it should be improved, reworked, or 
redesigned....not given unchecked power. 


